
Newsletter: 8th June 2018 
Where everyone matters and every day counts 

Value of the 

month:  

 

 

 

HUMOUR 

 

 
Year 6 Residential Trip 
Our Year 6 children departed safely this morning for their residen-
tial visit to Kingswood. We would like to wish them all a safe jour-
ney and hope they have lots of fun.  
 

Monitoring Gates 
Some of you may have noticed that our Education Welfare Officer 
was in on Tuesday morning monitoring the punctuality of children. 
The school are working closely with CBC’s Access and Inclusion team 
for attendance and punctuality.  
 

Sports Day 
Our Sports Day is on Tuesday 19th June. This will be held over 2   
sessions: 
Morning—Silver, Gold and Key Stage 1 
Afternoon—Key Stage 2 
More information regarding timings etc will be sent out to parents 
next week. 
 

Summer Fayre 
Our Summer Fayre will be held on Sunday 1st July 11am—3pm.  
Members from the PTA have kindly requested if empty clean glass 
jars of all shapes and sizes could be collected and handed to Mrs 
Peklivanas in the School Office.  

 

Non-Uniform Day 
We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 15th June in ex-
change for donations towards the Tombola for the Summer Fayre. 
The PTA would like contributions of new unwanted gift items, e.g. 
toiletries, hand creams, bubble baths, books etc. Thank you.  

                                  

Headteacher: Mrs B Waite 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs R Parmar 

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Mew 

Reminders:  

 Year 4 children go swimming on Monday afternoons. Please ensure your child has their        
swimming kit with them.  

 Children must be collected promptly at the end of the school day, which is at 3:10pm.  

Class Attendance Winners:     

w/c 4th June 

EYFS/KS1: Purple Class with 

96.02% 

KS2:  Sapphire Class with 

96.79%  

 

Whole school attendance: 

95.38% 

 

Housepoints 

These will be updated next 

week. 


